
Davenport Diamond Guideway Construction Notice 
 

 

 

 
Information as of: August 18, 2022 

 

New Articulated Crossing Arm - 
Night Work 
September 6 –10, 2022 
 
 

 



 

 

 

This notice can be translated into a different language upon request by 
emailing us at TorontoWest@metrolinx.com. 

Esta notificação pode ser traduzida para o português. É só enviar um      
e-mail com o seu pedido ao TorontoWest@metrolinx.com. 

Contact Us: 

Write to us at: TorontoWest@metrolinx.com  
Find us on Twitter @GOExpansion 
Visit the website: www.metrolinx.com/davenport 
Call us at: 416-202-6911 

 

What work is taking place? 
Crews will be installing new articulating signal arm at GO tracks crossing.  
 
When 
Tuesday, September 6 to Friday, September 10, 2022. 
 
Where? 
Wallace Avenue at Rankin Crescent to Ward Street.  

   
Hours 
Overnight, from approximately 10 p.m. to 6 a.m. 
 
*Please note that dates and times are approximate, and work could be rescheduled. For regular 
construction updates, please sign up for our Toronto West weekly newsletter by visiting our 
website at www.metrolinx.com/davenport or follow us on Twitter @GOExpansion.  
 
What to expect  
Local residents can expect construction activity and vehicles, noise, and lights. Crews will be 
using the following equipment to carry out this work: lifting equipment and construction 
vehicles.  
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